
	

www.virginiadot.org/saferoutes

We need your help to plan our Walk to 
School Day event and make it happen the 
day of

Join us at our planning team meeting on  
					      at 
Contact 				     to let us know if 
you can help.

		

Safe Routes to School is a program aimed at getting more kids (and 
their parents) walking and biking to school where it is safe, and to 
make it safe where it isn’t safe. Participating in International Walk to 
School Day is a great way to get started. 

OCTOBER IS INTERNATIONAL 
WALK TO SCHOOL MONTH!
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